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Hello 

 

Water main upgrade works in Horrocks Highway, Wilmington 

 

As part of our water main renewal program, we will replace a water main in your area in the upcoming 

days. This investment will improve reliability of the main by reducing the risk of leaks, breaks and any 

unplanned service disruptions. 

 

What we’re doing 

Together with our contractor Fleurieu Civil, we will be installing 1550 metres of new water main pipes 

along Horrocks Hwy, Wilmington. 

 

When it’s happening 

The works are scheduled to start from early April and will take around 5 weeks to complete.  

 

The start and duration is dependent on weather conditions and any technical constraints we may 

encounter. 

 

Our standard construction hours are from 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday. Some work out of these hours 

may be required at certain stages. Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of our work 

crew and the community.  

 

Keeping you updated 

If night works are required at any stage, we will let you know in advance. If we need to temporarily 

restrict access to your driveway, our crew on site will talk with you to let you know. 

 

During construction, when we connect the newly constructed water main to the existing network, we 

may need to temporarily interrupt your water supply. Depending on your property’s location, it may be 

necessary for more than one water interruption. Again, we will let you know in advance – at least four 

days – before any disruption. 

 

If you have any questions about this renewal please contact me on 1300 729 283 or email 

project@sawater.com.au. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Maggie Volpiano 

Stakeholder Engagement Advisor 
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